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Mr. Errol Becher

Bureau of Land Management
Caller Service 4104
Farmington, New Mexico 87499

Subject: NM 25447, NM 254532
Hixon Federal Well No. 19-4

Dear Mr. Becher:

Per your request to our Mr. Al Kuchera, I am providing vou with
information regarding the status of our Hixon Federal Well No.
19-4 located on Lease NM 25447,

As you are aware, Hixon Development Company is in the process of
gaining reinstatement of the above captioned leases that were
terminated because of failure to pay delay rentals.

In talking to Martha Rivera at the BLM in Santa Fe, she reports
that all the necessary documents required by her office to
reinstate our leases have been received and that reinstatement
should occur approximately June 1, 1984,

At that time, Hixon Development Company will continue completion
operations of our Federal 19-4 Well,

Very truly yours,

Doy —

Charles 0. Foster
Petroleum Landman
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